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March 6, 2024 
 
House State and Local Government Finance and Policy 
 
HF4193 Cloquet Forestry Center State-owned Land Transferred 
 
Dear Members,  
 
HF4193 is not in the best interest of the State of Minnesota.  The bill, as introduced, fails to 
include any financial information or impact to State assets.   
 
There is no reason given for the need to transfer the Center out of State ownership and into 
the University of Minnesota.   
 
This action will negatively impact Minnesotans as well as all aspects related to Minnesota 
tourism.  With no financial information, the bill sets to bankrupt the State with a 
bottomless pit of related expenses.   
 
HF4193 belongs in a classroom as an example of wasted tax dollars and elected officials’ 
time.  I oppose this bill. 
 
Sincerely,  
Stephanie Chappell 


